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MEMO  
TO:  Toronto & East York Community Council  

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West  

RE:  Changes to Parking regulations on Benson Avenue and Wychwood Avenue  

DATE:  April 9, 2010  

 

Recommendations

  

1. That the parking regulations on Benson Avenue between Wychwood Avenue and Christie 
Street be changed to allow parking from 7 a.m. to 12 a.m. on Mondays to Sundays.  

2. That Wychwood Avenue become double sided parking between the south edge of the 
Wychwood Barns Park to St. Clair Avenue West on Saturdays only from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.   

Background

  

The current parking regulations allow exclusively for vehicles with parking permits overnight 
permission until 10 a.m. on Saturday mornings. This frustrates the operation of the Farmers’ 
Market and other events at the Artscape Wychwood Barns, and subjects vehicles to tickets if 
parked prior to 10 a.m.   

Given that the preparations for the Farmers’ Market begin at 7 a.m., the change will be helpful 
for patrons and vendors.   

Sincerely,   

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West  

http://www.joemihevc.com

